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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies responded at 8:46 a.m. Tuesday, Dec. 14, 2021, to a
traffic crash near 5200 Savannah Highway in the Ravenel area. A dump truck was northbound
when it went out of control. The truck rolled over and came to a stop in the median, spilling its
load of sand.

The driver was pronounced dead at the scene. The Charleston County Coroner’s Office would
be able to provide an identity and cause of death when available.

The crash closed portions of the highway throughout the morning. SCDOT crews worked to
clear the scene by 12:30 p.m.

CCSO’s Traffic Bureau is investigating the crash.


